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January 13, 2021 
 
Lara Purcell 
Consultant for LCR Telecommunications, LLC 
4330 South Lee Street 
Building 800B  
Buford, GA 30518 
 
Re: Miscellaneous Correspondence and Reports Regarding Telecommunications Utility 

Services; 2020 (LCR Telecommunications, Requested Certification Cancellation); Docket 
No. 20-999-03  
 

Dear Ms. Purcell, 
 
 On December 9, 2020, RTC Associates, LLC, on behalf of LCR Telecommunications, 
LLC (“LCR”), filed with the Public Service Commission (PSC) a request to cancel LCR’s  
certification effective October 31, 2020. On January 7, 2021, the Division of Public Utilities 
(DPU) filed a memorandum recommending the PSC take no action.   
 

DPU explains that LCR is a registered telecommunications reseller which neither needs 
nor holds a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (“Certificate”). DPU states 
therefore, that there is no Certificate for the PSC to cancel. DPU also notes that it will update its 
files to show that LCR has ceased operations in the State of Utah. 
 
 Consistent with DPU’s explanations, the PSC acknowledges LCR’s filing and takes no 
further action.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#316986 


